



Dear Parent / Guardian,

The Kilsyth Cup will be held on Monday 4th May, 2015. This is a major fundraising activity in the form of a lap-a-thon where students obtain sponsors for laps walked or jogged on a specific course.

Students who receive \$10 or more in donations will be entitled to a prize of their choice. The more sponsorship monies raised the better prizes you can choose. **You can even mix and match your prizes**. More details are listed in the attached Sponsorship Form.

We ask that parents emphasize the <u>"Stranger Danger"</u> when students collect sponsors and recommend that the children have supervision when obtaining sponsorship.

Sponsorship forms are to be returned to school on **Monday 4th May** so that teachers can record the completed laps.

All students have received a Sponsorship Form (attached) with a selection of over 70 prizes to choose from such as Water bomb set, sports balls, kazoom blaster, remote control cars and much, much more.

All students will receive a certificate for participation. Medallions will be awarded to one girl and one boy from each year level, who have been sponsored for a minimum of \$10, for the most laps completed on the day.

Once the Kilsyth Cup is complete, please cut out the 'how to claim your prize section' on the Sponsorship Form and return it along with your money to the school office on or before **Monday 11th May**. Please be sure to fill out your prize request.

This year we will again be running this event using an external company in order to ensure the prizes are received. For the prizes to be delivered ASAP after the event an order will be placed on **MONDAY 18TH MAY.** The individual prizes will be delivered shortly after. Late money & sponsorship forms will not be entitled to receive their prize so please ensure yours is returned by 18th May.

Preps, Year 1 and 2 will commence at 9.30am and years 3,4,5 and 6 at 10.30am. Parents and friends are invited to join us for this event (don't forget your running shoes!). If your child is an asthmatic please ensure that the appropriate medication is provided on the day.

Happy fundraising, and we look forward to seeing you at our Kilsyth Cup on Monday 4th May.

We ask parents to remember that the prizes the children receive are meant to be a token of appreciation for their efforts and that the main purpose of the Kilsyth Cup is to raise much needed funds.